
Maternity patients: 
 
Please use the south bridge entrance if you are:
• Coming in for a scheduled appointment and for drop-off and pick up.
• Attending a prenatal tour or class.
 
Where to park:
• We offer free valet parking and complimentary golf cart shuttles from 5:30 a.m. to 

8 p.m., Monday through Friday. Valet services is located on the southeast side of 
the hospital off 92nd Street. 

• After drop-off, your support person can park in the reserved expectant parent 
parking area near the south bridge entrance. If that lot is full, follow the signage to 
the free valet. 

• We encourage all visitors to use valet services so that priority parking remains 
available for moms in active labor. 

• On Saturdays and Sundays, visitors can park in any designated visitor parking lot. 

If you are in active labor or in need of emergency services after hours, please 
enter through the Emergency Department. During regular hours, you can use 
the south bridge.    

HonorHealth Scottsdale Shea Medical Center is thrilled 
to be expanding and updating several of our facilities on 
campus to further support the healthcare needs of our 
growing communities.  

Starting Monday, Aug. 18, our main hospital entrance will  
temporarily be relocated to the north entrance (F Tower).

For the latest construction updates, campus map and parking information, 
please visit HonorHealth.com/sheaconstruction. 


